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I write in opposition of the proposed bill. Mail in voting in Oregon allows citizens to 

engage their right to vote and is the most important right - to make our voices heard. 

This is our country, our democracy and voting by mail gives Oregon a powerful ability 

to respond to issues facing us as a community. We must continue mail in voting in 

Oregon. I plead for our representatives to stop this ban and continue mail in voting.  


